DIOCESE OF ARLINGTON Office of the Bishop

200 North Glebe Road, Suite 914 » Arlington, Virginia 22203 « Office (703) 841-2511 « Fax (703) 524-5028
March 4, 2024

Dear Brother Priests,

We are quickly approaching the 10th National Eucharistic Revival in Indianapolis,
Indiana this July 17-21, 2024. The Congress will be a momentous occasion for the life of the
Church in the United States as tens of thousands of the faithful from around the country
gather to encounter Our Lord present in the Most Blessed Sacrament. It is the hope that the
attendees will return to their home dioceses and parishes to be “Eucharistic Missionaries” in
the midst of their parish communities.

I send this note as a follow-up to my letter of July 21, 2023, encouraging you to
consider sending a representation of parishioners to participate in the Congress. Whether it is
one person to represent your parish or a group of parishioners, it would be great to have
every one of our parishes represented at the Congress next year. Our diocese will be truly
transformed and renewed as we celebrate our diocesan Golden Jubilee this year.

A flyer is attached that contains details for a travel package that our diocese has
coordinated with Corporate Travel Services, a travel agency working closely with the
National Eucharistic Congress. There are a limited number of hotel options, through the
agency, that are in walking distance from the venue. Tickets and tour packages are going
quickly, so I urge you to consider registration in the coming days. Please use the QR code on
the attached flyer to begin the registration process. Optional transportation packages are
provided through the registration link.

If you have any questions, please reach out to Father Michael Weston, Director of the
Office of Divine Worship. You may email him directly with any questions and for
information about registration for the Congress at michael.d.weston@arlingtondiocese.org.

Be assured of my continued prayers for you and your priestly ministry. May our Lord
Jesus bless you with his peace and abundant spiritual gifts throughout the sacred Season of
~ Lent and always.

Fraternally in Christ,

Most Reverend Michael F. Burbidge
Bishop of Arlington



